
From: North American Management <jose.leon@namgt.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 12/22/2015 6:17:47 AM
Subject: Holiday Greetings from the National Center for Health in Public Housing

December 22, 2015

Dear PHPC Family,

Before heading into the hustle and bustle of the Holiday Season, the staff here at 
the National Center for Health in Public Housing would like to thank each of you. 
It has been a great 2015 for us thanks to the support of our friends and
colleagues. This is the time of the year to extend a message of love, joy and 
happiness to each and every one of you. We hope next year brings you peace, 
love, and success.
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